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Murray	
  Park	
  and	
  Quest	
  Elementary	
  School	
  Principal	
  Position	
  Reposted	
  
 

Ripon, WI – After meeting with candidates this week, the selection committee consisting of 

teachers, parents, staff, Board members, Governance Council members, and administrators 

recommended reposting the position. The finalists were Dawn Theimer, Reading Recovery 

Teacher/Title 1 teacher in the Menasha Joint School District and Jennifer Paepke, Data, 

Assessment, and Positive Behavior Interventions and Support (PBIS) Administrator in the 

School District of Beloit. A new timeline will allow for first round interviews on Thursday, 

August 20th with a second round of interviews and a Meet-and-Greet on Monday, August 24th. 

The administrative team will work with Mr. Hatlen to provide support during the coming weeks 

to ensure the building is ready for the start of the new school year.  Community members are 

invited to a Meet-and-Greet Reception for the Murray Park Elementary and Quest Charter 

Elementary School principal finalists on Monday, August 24h.  These public receptions are 

scheduled back-to-back at 4:30 p.m. and 5:00 p.m. in the Murray Park Media Center.  

Any comments or suggestions, please contact Mary Whitrock at (920) 748-4600. 
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